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December 7, 2019 – January 5, 2020 
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Garrison Art Center is pleased to announce PHOTOcentric 2019, a national, juried, biennial 
photography exhibition presenting fifty works selected from over 700 entries. Awards are 
given in three categories – Nature, People, Other, plus Best in Show and Director’s Choice. 
The exhibition will be on view in the Art Center’s Gillette Gallery from December 7, 2019 
through January 5, 2020, with an opening reception on Saturday, December 7, from 5-7pm. 

This year’s esteemed jurors are Robin Rice and Cali Gorevic. 

Robin Rice is a fine art photographer and successful gallerist based in New York City and 
Beacon, NY. Rice’s film photography spans multiple continents and five decades and she has 
exhibited domestically and internationally. Dating back to the 1970s Rice photographed the 
emerging underground music scene including Patti Smith. She was hired to photograph the 
opening night of Studio 54 where she took lustrous close ups of Grace Jones and Andy 
Warhol. She later photographed her world travels through South Africa, Europe and South 
America. Her latest exhibition features her early work on Kodachrome 25 for the first time 
and acts as a career retrospective that showcases the incredible range she’s developed as a 
photographer from 1975-2018. Opening March, 2020, Rice will have work in the Brooklyn 
Museum Exhibit “Studio 54: Magic Nights”. Three of her works will be exhibited during 
PHOTOcentric.  

Cali Gorevic is best known as a fine art black and white photographer based in the Hudson 
Valley, NY. Her photography portfolios include nature, architecture, pinhole and still life. She 
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has moved into the digital world, while not forsaking medium format gelatin silver. She has 
had many solo and juried shows in the Hudson Valley, New York City, California and 
overseas. Her work appears in numerous private and corporate collections. Cali has served 
as a curator, juror and judge for many organizations including NYFA. She founded 
PHOTOcentric at the Art Center in 2009. A solo exhibition of Gorevic’s work will be on 
exhibit in the Balter Gallery of Garrison Art Center running concurrent with PHOTOcentric.  

Both exhibitions will be on view from December 7 – January 5 with an opening reception on 
Saturday, December 7 from 5-7:00pm. 

For all press inquiries and high-resolution images contact Barbara Smith Gioia, Exhibitions 
Coordinator, at gallery@garrisonartcenter.org 

The Riverside Galleries at Garrison Art Center are open Tuesday-Sunday 10am-5pm, and 
located on the banks of the Hudson River, next door to the Metro-North Hudson Line, 
Garrison stop, one hour from Grand Central. 


